
Notice to School Administrators 

Re: Scheduling for the written practical and the hands-on practical exam 

May 7, 2021 

Dear School Administrator, 

Starting 6/15/2021 candidates will only be able to schedule for the Written Practical and Written 

Theory exams. 

• The last day to use the Ergometrics system to schedule a hands-on practical exam will be 
6/14/2021.

• On 6/15/2021 candidates will no longer have the option to schedule a hands-on practical exam.

• Ergometrics will continue to host hands-on practical exams through 6/30/2021.


